Dear Readers,

As 2024 slowly draws to a close, it's time for us to review the past months while also looking ahead
to the next year. More than ever befaore, our focus will be on the circular economy.

In our technology centres, we not only develop innovative products, but also creative solutions
aimed at making better, more economical use of resources and reducing waste.
Every year, new ideas are born and concepts honed to help ensure that all
the components and materials we use can be recycled and reused.

This responsible approach to production is deeply embedded in our SCHUTZ philosophy. We are
committed to using resources efficiently and avoiding waste. Thanks to our innovative solutions
and sustainable production, we contribute to building a greener, more eco-friendly future. Our
products are designed to close the material cycle and save resources. We believe that we can
make a positive contribution to the environment with our innovative solutions.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our customers, business
partners and colleagues. Your interest and support are what help us to keep growing.

Here's to a new year shaped by creative, sustainable ideas and visions!

We wish you and your loved ones a Merry Christmas and
avery prosperous New Year!

The SCHUTZ News Team

IMPRINT
Editor: Schiitz GmbH & Co. KGaA, SchiitzstralRe 12, D-56242 Selters, Phone: +49 2626 77 0, E-mail: info1@schuetz.net, www.schuetz.net



